
Item 7: Update from the Peebles Stroke Group on Use of Funding 
 
 
Dear Robin, 
Please convey our thanks for the grant of £600 from The Common Good Fund to our 
group. We have enjoyed outings to Caberston Cafe for afternoon tea, a Barge cruise 
with the Seagull Trust at Ratho and lunch at the Big Red Barn at Elsrickle. 
There was a family of 7 swans escorted the barge all the way on the cruise.  It was a 
very therapeutic outing. In between we have had interesting speakers and a 
wonderful music man who brought Brazilian hand made percussion instruments and 
had everyone enthusiastically making music. 
We still have not heard how much we are being charged to use the Drill Hall but I will 
attend the Community Council meeting this month and hopefully get more 
information. 
Again a big thank you. 
Mags Mills (Secretary) 

 
 
 


